Box 262 Wawanesa Manitoba Canada

Dear Don:

I hope you are well. I would like to take this opportunity of thanking you again for allowing me to attend your flint school at Twin Falls. It was a unique opportunity for me which I shall always remember.

What artifacts I have found mean a great deal more to me, as at present I have sore hands through working with pieces of stone.

I am returning to England in the new year so you should get some good English flint soon.

I meant to ask you as to how Neolithic man held such small round flint pebbles in their hands when shaping such artifacts as the ones I showed you.

I have a box full of bits and pieces in England ready and waiting!

Again thanks and my thanks and best wishes to Dr. Earl Swanson.

Yours sincerely,

Brian Caughlan